Peter Brown joined the League’s Management Committee in 1972.

At the time he was Club Secretary and player with Bagshawe FC but when the Mechanical Handling Company announced its closure, the football club also ended.
Paul Roberts (League Vice-President) and work colleague of Peter at Bagshawe, who was already on the Chiltern Youth Football League Management Committee, invited Peter to join him on the League.

Peter quickly rose through the ranks as Press Secretary and Match and Referees Secretary to be appointed League General Secretary in 1978.  This position he held until 1992 when he was appointed CEO of the Bedfordshire Football Association, a position which required him to leave his administration post with the League,

The League elected Peter as Patron, a position he still holds today.

In 2012, having retired from the Beds. FA, he was elected League Chairman and he continues to lead the League now.

Along side all his various work for the League, Peter was a referee for 20 years and served 12 years as the Bedfordshire Representative on the Football Association Full Council, where he was Vice-Chairman or the FA Women’s Committee.


